
Christmas Dinner - Tuesday 15th December 

Our annual Christmas Dinner is taking place on Tuesday 15th December for all children who are in 

school at lunchtimes - if your child is usually on packed lunch, your child is welcome to join us for this 

festive feast. 

If your child is in Reception - Year 2, this is free. For pupils in Nursery and Year 3 - Year 6, the cost is 

£2.10. 

Please fill this form in by Monday 30th November if: 

• Your child is usually on packed lunch but would like a school meal on this day 

• Your child has a school meal but would like to have the Vegetarian option. 

If your child is on School Dinners and we do not receive a form back, they will be given the Meat 

option. 

Dinner Choices 

• Meat Option - Roast turkey and sausages wrapped in bacon 

• Vegetarian Option - Quorn steak and vegetarian sausages 

These will be served with creamed & roast potatoes, mixed vegetables, Yorkshire pudding and gravy, 

followed by a choice of festive themed puddings. 

If your child has dietary requirements, we can cater for these - if we have not received one 

previously, you will need to fill in a 'Special Diet' form, which can be emailed to you - please contact 

the School Office about this. 

 

To fill in the form, please follow the link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nQP32h_HBU2bpllJ4QL0zqIc1nsZ-

jtJlwJv4jHiabNUQUMwRU1FTEUyQzVZWTdOM1pQVTFEWU0zNi4u  
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